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Mon. April 25     7 pm  Membership Meeting



Gasland follow-up



     See below

Fri. April 29
Early voting for May 14 Primary



Election begins

Sat. April 30
LWVWV State Convention



See column to right

Mon. May 9       7 pm LWVWC Board meeting




Wood County Library

Wed. May 11
last day for early voting 

Sat. May 14
Primary Election Day for 


Special gubernatorial election 

Mon. May 23
LWVWC  Membership Meeting
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Gasland Follow-up

Marcellus Shale    Drilling

Monday, April 25

7 pm Vienna Library

23rd St. @ River Rd.

Guest speakers are Carol Warren of the Ohio Valley Environmental Coalition, and Julie Archer of Citizen Action Group and the WV Surface Owners’ Rights Organization. Both worked hard for passage of more adequate gas drilling regulation in the recent legislative session (legislators did not pass a bill) and have the background to answer our questions about what the boom in drilling for gas in the Marcellus Shale formation means for West Virginia - and why current regulations and resources are not adequate.
Open to all – bring friends

Share the enclosed poster

Voter

                           April 2011
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IDEAS WANTED

     At its May meeting, the board will be planning for fall membership meetings.  If there’s a speaker you’d like to hear or a topic you think league members would like to know more about, please pass your ideas along. 

        Email to nnovakwv@frontier.com 

LWVWV State Convention


The state LWV will hold its biennial convention on Saturday, April 30 in Morgantown. It’s a great opportunity to meet league members from other parts of the state. 

The guest speaker will be Barbara Evans Fleischauer, a member of the WV House of Delegates from Monongalia County.  Serving from 1994-2000 and 2006 to the present, she currently chairs the Constitutional Revision Committee and is a member of the Health and Human Resources Committee, the Energy, Industry and Labor, Economic Development and Small Business Committee, the Judiciary Committee, and the Veterans Affairs and Homeland Security Committee.


The convention schedule is such that you can drive up in the morning and be home in time for dinner. The local league will pay your registration fee, which includes lunch. 


If you are interested in representing our local league, contact Nancy Novak  at 304-295-8215 or by email nnovakwv@frontier.com. 

Primary Election Calendar

April 29 – Early voting begins at Court House Annex 

May 11 – Last day for early voting

May 14 – Primary Election Day

To view sample ballots, find precinct numbers and locations, print an absentee ballot application, go to www.woodcountywv.com then to County Clerk under the Government tab and click on “Election Information.”
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The LWVWC is happy to welcome these members who joined at the annual meeting:

Brenda Brum (a returning member)
Charmaine Dodson

Emily Grafton

Martha Law

Mary Ann Layne

Valerie Roberts

LWVWC Board of Directors for 2011-12

President


Nancy Novak

1st Vice President

Kathy Stoltz


2d Vice President

Barbara Buckmaster

Secretary


Bernice Lemley

Treasurer


Marion Weiser

Directors:  


Mary Lee Armentrout





Jean Grapes




Else Lamba

Judy Peascoe

Margaret Spransy





Nancy Taylor

Nominating Committee 2011-12: Teresa Kimmel,chair; Terri Santiago (3rd member to be appointed from the board)
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MEMBERSHP MEETING 

Monday, April 25

Vienna Public Library

April 2011 Voter

Membership in the LWV is open to all citizens of 

voting age.  To join the LWVWC, send a check 

payable to LWVWC for $40 ($60 for 2 people at 

one address) to the LWVWC Treasurer, 1 Fox Hill Dr., 

Parkersburg WV 26104 Write “dues” on the memo line.

DUES are DUE

The new league year began April 1. If you’ve already paid your 2011-12 dues, Thank You. If you haven’t, you can make the treasurer happy by sending your check before she starts sending out notices: For single membership $40, two people at one address $60, payable to LWVWC. Mail to LWVWC Treasurer Marion Weiser, 1 Fox Hill Dr., Parkersburg WV 26104. 

LWVUS – Two New Studies for 2011-2012

Education: A study of the role of the federal government in pre-K through grade 12 public education, limited to issues of equity, funding, and standards/assessment.

Privatization: A study to identify those parameters and policy issues to be considered in connection with proposals to transfer federal, state or local government services, assets and/or functions to the private sector. It will review the stated goals and the community impact of such transfers, and identify strategies to ensure transparency, accountability and preservation of the common good.” 
Reminder – to learn more about the LWVUS and the issues on which it is working, make it a habit to visit www.lwv.org. To receive emailed newsletters, go to the home page, and put your email address in the green “Stay Informed” box.

LWV of Wood County


25 Lynnwood Drive


Vienna WV  26105




















